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Ralph W. Young 

Family Foundation Scholarships From 2002-2017 

Congratulations to the 12 Riverview School District graduating seniors who are the recipients of this year’s  

Ralph W. Young Family Foundation scholarships. The 2013 scholarships represent over a $240,000 four-year 

commitment to offset college expenses. Throughout the years, the Ralph W. Young Family Foundation has 

committed more than 2 million dollars toward the education of students who have graduated from the 

Riverview School District. 

The Foundation commits its funding in memory of Ralph W. Young (1910-1996) who was born into a poor 

family in Verona, PA. He supplemented his family’s meager income by starting to work at the age of nine as  

a caddie at the former Westmoreland Country Club. Upon graduating from Verona High School, the country  

club members awarded him with a Caddie Scholarship. 

Mr. Young attended the University of Pittsburgh and eventually owned a very successful firm in downtown 

Pittsburgh until his death. According to his wishes, The Ralph W. Young Family Foundation was created in 2002.  

The Riverview School District extends its sincere thanks to the Foundation for their continued support of our 

students and their futures! 
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